
RECEPTION 1 WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Ms. Janica's Class  June 16, 2023  

 

PHONICS 

NUMERACY 

LITERACY/TOPIC 

   Dear Parents and Guardians, 

       Firstly, I would like to thank you for taking your 
time to meet me during our PTC’s. It was a pleasure to 
see all of you again. 

      Secondly, this is our final update on what we did in 
our class. Please see the boxes for our final  activities. 
 Finally, we are in the final week of the school year! 
Let's wrap up this year with joy and  positivity towards 
the achievements and progress the children have made 
this year. It was a wonderful time spent together with 
laughter, new friendships made, and fun learning. The  
children have progressed so much in all areas of their-
learning, and I have enjoyed getting to know every one 
of them. Each child is unique and special, and they have 
progressed into confident young learners.  Continue to 
love learning and keep working towards your goals in 
Reception 2.   
 What a fantastic year we have had! On behalf of 
all the teachers in our class, I would like to say how 
proud we are of how much the children have achieved. I 
wish them all the best in Reception 2!  
 Thank you as well for your trust and unwavering 
support. It was a wonderful experience to be with 
them! 
  

Weekly bits and pieces... 

This week, we continued to practise 
counting numbers 1 to 20 and    
revising colours and shapes. We 
used   different kinds of counters in 
the classroom for   counting and 
played "Give Me" game,  children 
had to find objects in different col-
ours and shapes. "Find Me," where  
children have to find the colours or 
numbers on the mats. 

Topic – Musical Instruments 
Our topic this week was still about    
musical instruments. Children kept 
learning to  name some common    
musical instruments by listening to 
the sounds and identifying them. 
Literacy – We read the story "Brush 

This week, we revised all the   letter sounds we have 
learnt in Phase 2 Phonics Sounds. We learnt to identify 
what letter sound was at the         
beginning of a word by    sounding out 
and emphasising its sound. We also 
practised writing the letters. 

21 June 2023 (Wednesday) - 
Class Party — Please bring some 
snacks to share with your 
friends.  
 
23 June (Friday) - End of Year 
Concert — An invitation has 
been sent out together with the 
programme of events.  

Save the Dates 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 
(“Find Me” Game: Colours and Numbers Activity) 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 
(Indoor Play) 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 
(Cutting Activities) 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 
Free Play Activities 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 
Free Play Activities 


